

TODAY

IS A FULL DAY OF SCHOOL.

School begins at

8:50 am and ends at 3:15 pm.

FRIDAY, March 19 is a HALF DAY of school.
Dismissal is at 11:55
am (6th) and 12:00 pm (7th and 8th).

THE CURRENT MARKING

PERIOD ENDS FRIDAY,

MARCH 19, 2021.

BRYANT FAMILILES PLEASE
TAKE NOTE...

PER OUR HEALTH OFFICER
AT WCHD:

"UPON RETURN FROM INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL, AN INDIVIDUAL IS REQUIRED TO SELF-QUARANTINE FOR 7-DAYS, AND GET A PCR TEST ON DAY 5. IF NEGATIVE AND NO SYMPTOMS, SELF-QUARANTINE ENDS AFTER 7 DAYS. OR, IF NO PCR TEST TAKEN, QUARANTINE FOR 10 DAYS (IF NO SYMPTOMS).

BRYANT DAILY BULLETIN

THURSDAY, MARCH 18, 2021

"A" Day.

BRYANT ATTENDANCE LINE

(313) 827-2901

If your child will be ABSENT or TARDY for any reason, please call this number and leave a message 24hours/7 days.

OR

Report absences/tardies through Parent Connect:

https://dearbornschools.org/parent-community-portal/

OR use the mobile app: Q Parent Connect



PARENTS OF 7TH AND 8TH GRADE STUDENTS:

Ask your student how their career exploration is going with "Career Cruising". Your student has their username and password for this program.

Career Cruising is a self-exploration and planning program that helps people of all ages achieve their potential in school, career, and life.



LIFETOUCH PICTURE DAY

THURSDAY, APRIL 8^{TH} AND FRIDAY, APRIL 9^{TH} .

DETAILS TO FOLLOW SOON!



Dear Parent/Guardian,

Bryant is using this Parent Survey as a means to elicit your beliefs and opinions to help target areas for the school system to improve and areas to continue to be effective. Your opinion is important to us, and we ask that you take the time to complete this form. The online survey will be available from March 15-March 26. In order to complete the survey, please click on this link:

https://forms.gle/whQTYFprcm8CBxMb9

Please be assured that your responses to this survey will be anonymous and your honest opinions are appreciated. If you have any questions about this survey, please contact your school principal. Thank you in advance for supporting our improvement efforts.

Your cooperation and support in completing the parent survey will be greatly appreciated. Sincerely,

Mr. Andrew Denison, Principal

أولياء الأمور الكرام ،

تستخدم مدرستنا وجميع مدارس ديربورن الرسمية استطلاعات رأي الأهالي للتعرف على آرائكم و أفكاركم لمساعدتنا على عملية تطوير وتحسين العملية التعليمية المستهدفة و المؤثرة بصورة مستمرة و دائمة ، العملية التي تعتبر مشاركة الأهل والأوصياء فيها عاملاً جوهرياً لضمان استمرارها. آرائكم مهمة جداً لنا، لذا نرجو منكم الاجابة على الاستطلاع لإتمام هذه الدراسة. يتوفر استطلاع الرأي عبر شبكة الإنترنت عبر الرابط التالى :

ذ ؤكد لكم أن مشارك تكم و اجابات كم في هذا رابط استطلاع الرأي للأهالي الإستطلاع سرية ولن يتم الكشف عن أو معرفة هوية من قام بالاستطلاع. ذا نقدر لكم الإجابة و مشاركتنا آرائكم الصريحة و الصادقة. إذا كان لديكم أي أسئلة حول هلا عملية الاستطلاع، يرجى الاتصال بمكتب المدرسة. شكراً لكم مقدماً على مساندتكم ودعمكم المدرسة تطوير وتحسين المدرسة تطوير وتحسين نقدر تعاونكم ودعمكم في إكمال هذا الاستطلاع و لكم جزيل الشكر.

مع كل الشكر

مدير(ة) المدرسة

BRYANT MIDDLE SCHOOL

Spiril Week

Monday March 22nd to Friday March 26th



TVESDAY

WHAT I MISSED DURING 2020 DAY

DRESS UP AS YOUR GO TO AMONG US CHARACTER





OUR FAVORITE REPRESENT





VOLLEYBALL



Volleyball tryouts are as follows:

6th Grade-Monday, 3/15/21 3:15-3:45pm

7th Grade-Tuesday, 3/16/21 3:15-3:45 pm

8th Grade-Wednesday 3/17/21 3:15-3:45pm

Callbacks and Final Tryouts Thursday 3/19/21
Final Cut Friday, 3/19/21

For more information please refer to the Athletics tab on the Bryant Blog.

FOOTBALL



Thursday, 3/18/21

Bryant @ Stout 3:30 pm

Contact Mr. Duda for more information.

HENRY FORD EARLY COLLEGE

<u>Testing will take place on Friday, March 19th @ 5101 Evergreen, BLDG A (HFC Main Campus)</u>.

Your arrival time is 11:45 am.

ALL of Bryant is scheduled at this time and there are 40 Bryant applicants.

If you are unable to make it, we will reschedule your test for Saturday, March 20th, but no other make-ups are available.

Please have your child check their school Gmail for the full directions. Contact HFEC if you have further questions.

Every Bryant student who applied to the Henry Ford Early College received an email from HFEC regarding testing.



Bryant Middle School is in the works to run a **Robotics** Team for all students grade 6-8. There will be an informational zoom meeting about the Bryant Robotics team on Wednesday, February 3rd at 3:15 p.m.

The season this year will be done online.

If you would like more information and are unable to attend the Zoom meeting, please reach out to Mr. Bailey (baileym@dearbornschools.org) ASAP for information.

Thank you for all of your enthusiasm <u>click here for the Zoom link:</u> <u>https://dearbornschools-</u>

org.zoom.us/j/89879224520?pwd=TVJPVFpEeEdPcHRoL09XZDBVNjh3dz09



Bryant Virtual Chess Club Ready for a game changer!

With the Covid-19 preventing in person chess clubs, Bryant School will now offer a virtual after school Chess club.

Any student interested in joining the Bryant Virtual Chess Club, please email Mr. Bailey at baileym@dearbornschools.org for more information.



FOOD SERVICE FOR BRYANT SCHOOL

We are pleased to announce the kitchen at Bryant will be open and serving food to students during the school year. At this time, they are scheduled to provide breakfast and lunch for students using a curbside pick-up model one day each week

Food Distribution will be every Wednesday starting March 3rd. Pick up time is 10:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. at door 18 (parking lot door). One box per week, which includes 5 breakfast and 5 lunches, some cooking will be required (cooking directions included).

BRYANT MEDIA CENTER



Window-side Library Checkout is now available to Bryant students on Tuesdays for the next several weeks from 1:00 -2:30 pm at the outdoor library window. Students can place holds for books by logging into the library catalog (see video How-To below). Once a student places the hold, we will get the book then email the student to let him/her know the book is ready to pick up.

*Students need to hear from us before coming to get books.

*Any student with overdue books can turn these in at this time as well.

*Hold placed on pickup day by 10:00 am can usually be picked up the same day.

*2 book limit per student

*FYI...the library has a driveway behind it and a very colorful mural along the driveway wall-the library windows are visible from there.

*There are signs on the windows to show students where to go.

*Students would need to have not overdue items or fines currently to check out books.

Video on How-To Place a Book on Hold at Bryant Media Center:

https://youtu.be/htT8g5y8p1U

Contact Ms. Wilcox (Teacher-Librarian) with any questions: wilcoxj@dearbornschools.org

Continued...

PARENTS/GUARDIANS BRYANT NOTIFICATION CENTER

Please remind your child to check the Student Item Pickup Board located in the hallway between the main front doors and the office for items that have been dropped off in the drop box. A large note with the student name will be posted on the board. They should remove the note and bring it to the office to retrieve the item. This includes, but is not limited to: lunch, homework, instruments, keys, money, backpacks, donuts, gym clothes, sock, shoes, swim wear, books, etc. This is to reduce interruptions in the classroom.

The office staff will not interrupt class for forgotten/dropped off items.

Continued...

Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent's assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. For free help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation assistance.

هذه على له لحصول. شرط أي به دون الد ترجمة خدمات ته وفير على دير به ورن مدارس ته ؤكد -827. Arabic .827 هذه على له حصول المجانبة الدخمة المجانبة الم

French Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005.

Spanish Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación.

Italian Scuole Dearborn accettare l'affermazione di un genitore che lui o lei ha bisogno di assistenza lingua senza bisogno di ulteriori conferme. Per aiuto con la comprensione del contenuto di questo documento, si prega di chiamare l'ufficio Student Services 827-3005 per la traduzione / interpretazione di assistenza.

Albanian Shkolla DEARBORN pranojnë pohimin e të prindërve që ai ose ajo ka nevojë për ndihmë të gjuhës pa kërkuar vërtetim shtesë. Për ndihmë lirë me kuptuar përmbajtjen e këtij dokumenti, ju lutemi telefononi zyrën e shërbimeve për studentë 827-3005 për përkthim / interpretim ndihmë.

Romanian Scolile orasului Dearborn accepta orice declaratie parinteasca care atesta nevoia copilul de assistenta cu limba engleza fara nici o dovada suplimentara. Daca aveti nevoie sa intelegeti acest document da-ti telefon la oficiul serviciilor scolare la numarul 827-3005 pentru a primi asistenta cu translatia

sau interpretarea lui.

Urdu ہوت ی ضرورت کے می تہ عاون اضاف می وہ یہ اوہ کہ ہے دعوی کے اوالہ دیان میں اسد کولہ وں بہ ورن ڈیا ئر کے کے سمجھ نے کہ و مواد کے ہے د سات اوی ز اس بہ یں کے رتے قہ بول کے و بہے ضرورت کے می امداد زبان بغیر بہے مہ فت ساتہ ہ

کے خدمات کی علم طالب لئے کے تشریح / ترجمہ مدد مہربانی براہ لئے ، کے مدد میں -827. کے خدمات کی علم طالب لئے کے دیں 3005 کے ریاں کال کو دفتر